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TO:  NASDA Field/Telephone Enumerators 

FROM: Jim Collom 

DATE:  1 November 2024 

SUBJECT: Dry Bean Inquiry – December 2024 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION & INSTRUCTIONS 

 

 DRY BEAN  SURVEY 

Stat Contact Jim Collom 

Stat Phone 517-324-5300 

Project Code 191 

Sample Size 895 

Mail Date November 14, 2024 

Phone Dates November 29 – December 17 
Field Enumeration November 29 – December 17 

Available for Phone 650 

Available for Field 25 

Last Date to enter in 

CAPI 
December 17 

Release January 2024 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Matches with the December Ag Survey and Row Crop CAPS have been 

identified. These will be mailed separately with follow up by Michigan enumerators.    
 

The Dry Bean Survey consists of questions about dry bean acres planted and harvested, along 

with production by class. Soybeans are excluded. The questionnaire will be available on CAPI. 

All surveys should be submitted through CAPI. 

 

There are over 400 matches with the December Ag Survey.  The Dry Bean Survey dates 

coordinate with the December QAS dates this year. All enumerators forms must be submitted in 

CAPI by 11:59 pm on December 17th.  

 

Please review the attached, “Survey Information Sheet for NASDA Field Staff” for more 

information about the grower survey.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your 
supervisor, NASDA coordinator, or the office. 


